

May 2017
Dear Parents,








This year seems to have flown by as we are now in the final term of Primary 5.
Health and Wellbeing

This term our class will be studying the first unit Living and Growing. Pupils will be learning about the differences in males and females. We will also be looking into how people change as they grow from babies into adults.
Later in the term we will be learning about smoking and the dangers that it can bring.

Maths

In Maths we have started the term with a unit on coordinates and percentages. After this pupils will be working with length, area and patterns. Throughout the term we will continue to revisit information handling. The pupils will continue to use the programme called ‘Big Maths’ to improve mental calculations. Every week pupils will take part in CLIC Challenges and Total Recall Challenges to improve personal scores. A copy of P5 Learn It’s can be seen on the school website.
Literacy

This term our class novel will be the ‘Billionaire Boy’ by David Walliams. In reading and spelling we will be following the Active Literacy Programme combined with the Reflective Reading strategies to improve understanding of a text. 
This term for writing we are focusing on imaginative, persuasive, and instructions. 
Specialist timetable

French – Mrs Walker (Wednesday)

Music -  Mrs Brown (Wednesday)

P.E. – Mrs Lamb (Thursday)

P.E. 

Pupils will have P.E. with Mrs Lamb on a Thursday and with myself for another lesson in the week. It is important that pupils have their P.E. kit in school every day. 
Homework
Well done to all pupils that continue to bring in homework on time and signed. 
Kind Regards,

Miss Bain

